
Anoka County 
completes joint East 
River Rd Corridor 
Study with the City 
of Fridley (2012)

Ongoing Work:
1. Work to acquire additional local and federal funding
2. Outreach to local commercial partners for support, both financial and conceptual
3. Continue dialogue with BNSF

Fridley meets 
collaboratively with 
BNSF to develop 
overpass concept
(October 2019)

Northtown Rail Yard Overpass Project Timeline

Fridley HRA approves 
$800,000 for project 
(December 2019)

Fridley completes 
engineering 
feasibility study
(February 2020)

John Allen 
development 
triggers City 
acquisition of right-
of-way on west side 
of rail yard 
(December 2018)

Fridley asks state for $3M 
to supplement the HRA 
funds spent and 
committed along with the 
right-of-way already 
acquired (Spring 2020)

Future funding sources:
Regional Solicitation – Met Council 
INFRA Grant – US DOT 
BUILD Grant – US DOT
Bonding – State of MN

Preliminary plan for 
overpass was 
constituted during 
the drafting of 2030 
Comp Plan (2009)

Initiate right of way
acquisition process 
for east of railroad
(January 2021)

Submit preliminary bridge 
plans for BNSF Railroad 
Agreement and METC 
Encroachment Agreement 
(March 2021)


